
Riceville Community School
Riceville, IA

The Board of Education of the Riceville Community School District held their organizational board meeting February 11th, 2019, at 7:30 
p.m. in the High School Library.  Board members present: Hale, Guertin, Richardson, Keeling and Fox. Also, in attendance: Barb 
Schwamman—Superintendent, Vanessa Huber-Principal, Jennifer Dunn—Board Secretary/Treasurer. Staff: Sarah Leichsenring, Bryce 
Conway and Brett Thompsen.  

Fox called the meeting to order @ 7:31 PM. 

Motion by Keeling, seconded by Guertin to approve the agenda. 5 Ayes. MC.

Bryce Conway presented the Spotlight on Education.

Motion by Keeling, second by Hale to approve the minutes of previous meeting and summary of bills. Ayes 5.  MC.

Motion by Hale, seconded by Guertin to approve the open enrollments. 5 Ayes. MC.

Mrs. Huber spoke about meeting with staff and next year’s schedule, CTE reporting to state, and Civil Rights Data.

Superintendent Schwamman spoke about National Future Ed Conference, ISFLIC Conference (budget), safety plan, calendar committee, 
state wrestling, At-Risk funds, transportation.

Mr. Thomsen spoke about cameras and ITEC conference.

Kyle Guertin spoke to board about the Building and Grounds meeting

Motion by Guertin, seconded by Hale to approve students to attend drumline in Burnsville, MN on March 29th. 5 Ayes. MC.

Motion by Guertin, seconded by Keeling to approve the first reading of board policies 603.6 &505.5. 5 Ayes. MC.

Motion by Keeling, seconded by Guertin to approve changes to the 2018-2019 school calendar. 5 Ayes. MC.

Next board meeting will be held Monday, March 18th at 7:30 p.m. in the High School Library. 

Motion by Guertin, second by Keeling to adjourn the meeting @ 8:04 PM. Ayes 5.  MC.
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